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LONDON & PARIS & HOUSTON--(BUSINESS WIRE)--Regulatory News: 

TechnipFMC (NYSE:FTI) (Paris:FTI) (ISIN:GB00BDSFG982) today announced that Sophie Zurquiyah, Chief 

Executive Officer of CGG S.A., has been appointed to its Board of Directors and Audit Committee, 



Each of our approximately 20,000 employees is driven by a commitment to our clients’ success, and a 

culture of strong execution, purposeful innovation, and challenging industry conventions. 

TechnipFMC uses its website as a channel of distribution of material company information. To learn 

more about how we are driving change in the industry, go to www.TechnipFMC.com and follow us on 

Twitter @TechnipFMC. 
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